Musician to be artist-in-residence at Alfred University
9/11/03

Lauren Pelon is the speaker for the next Bergren Forum to be held at 12:10 p.m Thursday, Sept. 18th,.in Holmes
Auditorium, Harder Hall, on the Alfred University campus. The location is changed from the usual venue for the
Bergren Forum.Her title is "The Living Roots of Music."Singer/instrumentalist Pelon will be in residence at AU in
mid-September. In addition to the Bergren Forum, Pelon will present her program "The Living Roots of Music,” a
discussion of the role of music in a variety of cultures with demonstrations on approximately 25 musical instruments,
at 8 p.m., on Friday, Sept.19, in Holmes Auditorium, Harder Hall.She will meet with the AU music appreciation and
world music classes on Friday, Sept.19, at 11:20 a.m. in Miller 302. The public is invited, free of charge, to all these
events which are made possible by funding from the National Endowment for the Humanities, the College of Liberal
Arts & Sciences and its Division of Performing Arts.Open to the public free of charge, the Bergren Forum, is held at
12:10 p.m. every Thursday in Nevins Theater, Powell Campus Center, while the University is in session. Those
attending are encouraged to bring a brown-bag lunch; coffee and tea are free.



